
American Preparatory Academy is pleased to partner with the National School Lunch 
Program to offer wholesome lunches to students to help meet their nutritional needs. 
APA's lunch service is provided through UtahSmartlunches who prepares and delivers 
vended lunches to each campus. Menus may be viewed at their website 
www.utahsmartlunches.com and ordering/payment of lunches is also handled there.  

In order to participate, parents will need to fill out a Free/Reduced Lunch Application 
which is available through each campus' front office and turned in to the campus lunch 
manager. Questions and concerns may be addressed to Debra Davies, APA 
Administrative Director at ddavies@apamail.org, or the lunch manager at each campus.  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  

	


